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® 

Chevrolet, Corvette, and the Corvette emblems are registered trademarks of General Motors, Inc. 

Foothills Crossed Flags,  the monthly newsletter of Foothills Corvette Club, is emailed after the business meeting.  susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com   

 
Business meetings are held the Second Tuesday of each month 6:00PM at Brushy Mountain Smokehouse and Creamery in North Wilkesboro . 

 

Rides or social events take place each month except in cases of inclement weather.   COVID-19 may cause events, meetings and activities to change. 

We had a great meeting at Carol & Harold Mecimore’s on September 8th.   COVID-19 has 

kept us without a meeting place since April and the Governor announced we are in phase 

2.5 until October 3rd.  We’ll wait to see if things change in October.  We appreciate Carol 

and Harold for being such gracious hosts for FCC. 

http://www.foothillscorvetteclub.net
http://www.ecklers.com/
http://www.ecklers.com/
http://www.ecklers.com/corvette-emblem-front-sunburst-1973-1974.html
http://www.ecklers.com/corvette-front-emblem-crossed-flags-1982.html
mailto:susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com


      Your 2020  -  2021 Officers  
 
   President        Larry Price             704-585-6762  
   V Pres            Rusty McGee          828-495-4832 
   Secretary       Claudette Icenhour  828-244-2245 
    Treasurer       Priscilla Norris         828-264-2376         

    Web Page: www.foothillscorvetteclub.net                                              

The FCC Board of Directors for 2020  

Susie Miller—336-372-5292  - susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com 

Dick Cooley—919-417-0746  rchrdcooley@yahoo.com  - also VA Representative 

Harold Mecimore—Chair  - 704-437-5808  - mecimoreauto@bellsouth.net 

Claude Mundy—704-402-2577—704-450-8839   -  claudemunday@yahoo.com 

Don Harrington—828-312-9382  - wpharrington@bellsouth.net 

News, News and More News 

During our September meeting we nominated officers for 2021.  The following are 

your officers nominated for next year.  I’m sure we all look forward to working with 

our new officer and what they will bring to the club. 

 

http://www.foothillscorvetteclub.net
mailto:susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com
mailto:rchrdcooley@yahoo.com
mailto:mecimoreauto@bellsouth.net
mailto:conbraxpowell@gmail.com


A Letter From Your FCC President 

 

To: Foothills Corvette Members,  

    As many of you are aware, Melanie Sebastian has recently decided to resign as club       
President. Her work efforts are greatly appreciated and we wish her well. 

    As Vice-President, I will be assuming the role as President with Rusty McGee as Vice-
President for the remainder of this year.  We were also elected to serve these offices for the 
upcoming 2021 year at our last monthly meeting.   As we all know, COVID-19 has basically 
crippled and inconvenienced many activities and situations for everyone. However, We have a 
strong and dedicated club and will work through it.  

    I want to thank the club for their trust and confidence in allowing me this honor.  I am hon-
ored at being one of the charter members of this 21year old club.  I cannot begin to count the 
numbers of new friendships, the special fellowship and the endless memories it has brought.  I 
am committed in giving you my very best to meet your expectations as President.  Your help 
and support is desperately needed during this difficult time and I welcome and count on each 
of you for that.   At any time, please feel free to call if ever there is a problem or issue that 
needs be addressed.   The future of any club is all about the members - not about any one    
individual.  I am excited for the future and once again ready to have some fun and fellowship 
with our Corvettes and Foothill's family.     

Larry Price 

cell:  828 381-5965    email:  twylap@bellsouth.net           

mailto:twylap@bellsouth.net


                                                                                                             John Clawson from Lenoir 

                                                                

 

 

                                                                

 

 

 

Rick and Brenda Jones from Taylorsville 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

George Brown from Taylorsville 

to Foothills Corvette Club  



Fun, Fun, Fun With Our Great Members! 

 

Great People 

We are beginning to have a few more events... 



    MORE PHOTOS 

 

We’ll miss you Conway— The Devil’s Whip Ride 



And Still More... 
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Just One More 

 

All Smiles :) 



The Last One 



Remember Our Corvette Friends in  Your Prayers: 

Sam and Halene Miller 

Karen & Frank Poteat 

Allen  and Claudette Icenhour                

Bill & Rachel Reavis Linda Cooley 

Richard & Betsy Kashinsky Don Harrington    Betty Lovette 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 

Amanda McGee    3 

Mike Nicolella   7 

Bill Reavis    11 

John Clawson   13 

David Greer   16 

Clayton Norris   17 

Judy Severt   17 

Bill Hanna   25 

Bill Finger   29 

           Happy Birthday  



 

SETEMBER 

Mike & Karen Nicolella    1 

 

OCTOBER 

Don & Wanda Harrington   7 

Rawlan & Tammy Delp   15 

Dennis & Sue Ward   21 

Hayden & Karen Church   23 

Edward & Sherry Allen   29 

 



Save the Date— Mark you Calendar 

You don’t want to miss the next event 

Up-Coming  Events 

September 26 Ride with Don & Wanda 
October 18  Run to the Colors $22 each 

November—Mystery Ride with Kendall & 
Derry  
December 4 Christmas Party Wilkes Civic 
Center $20 per person 
 

 

Saturday Sept. 26 ride with Don and Wanda details: 

Meet at 2:00PM 4 Brothers Gas Station (1301 Westwood 

Ln. Wilkesboro, NC) 

Right 421 S toward Winston Salem (19 miles) 

Right Exit #267 

Left -  Westex Road  (1 mile) 

Right -  Buck Shoals Rd  (6 miles) 

Right - Union Grove Rd  (3 miles) 

Right - Memorial Hwy.  (100 yds) 

Right - Howards Bridge Rd  (5 miles) 

Right - Shiloh Church Rd. (go to stop sign) 

Straight across - St. Paul’s Church Rd.  Shiloh (Amish)  

General Store on left (Bathroom break and browse for 

about 30 minutes)  

Right - out of General Store parking lot (Stop Sign) 

Straight across - Shiloh Church Rd.(2 miles) 

Hunting Creek Rd (straight across) 

Left - #115 South  (11 miles) 

Right - Mountain View Road (Love Valley is ½ mile on a 

dirt road if you would like to visit)  If not  

Left - Mountain View Rd (1/4 mile) 

Right - Brookhaven Rd.  

Left - Cheatham Ford Rd.  

Left - NC Hwy 90 E  ( 3 miles)  Captain’s Galley on right  

(5135 Taylorsville Hwy, Stony Point NC) 

On Exit 

Interstate 40 is about 8 miles to right 

Wilkesboro/Lenoir to left 

Your FCC 

Directory 

Claude Munday has moved- 

112 Hayworth LN 

Statesville, NC 28625 

Mobile # 704-402-2577 


